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Eckoff, Michael

From: Steve Barnett <steve.barnett@lightingresourcesinc.com>
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 5:25 PM
To: Eckoff, Michael
Cc: Kevin McMullen
Subject: FW: Response to Oct. 25 Letter 
Attachments: Attachment Pictures.zip

EXTERNAL MESSAGE 
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or 

responding to this email. 
Second email with Pictures  
 
Thanks, 
Steve 
 
Steve Barnett 
Vice President  
Compliance & Materials Management  

 EZ on the Earth  
A Lighting Resources Company  
2212 Buffalo Rd. Ste. 210  
Johnson City, TN 37604 
Office: 423-328-7012 
Cell: 423-534-6717 
Steve.barnett@lightingresourcesinc.com 
Web: www.lightingresourcesinc.com  

 
 
From: Steve Barnett  
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 4:58 PM 
To: Eckoff, Michael <Michael.Eckoff@FloridaDEP.gov> 
Cc: Buff Fritz <buff.fritz@lightingresourcesinc.com>; Nick Nastav <nick.nastav@lightingresourcesinc.com>; Kevin 
McMullen <Kevin@recycletechnologies.com>; Jon Barnett <jon.barnett@lightingresourcesinc.com> 
Subject: Response to Oct. 25 Letter  
 
Hello Michael,  
 
Please see the a ached response with correc ve ac ons to your le er Dated Oct 25th, 2023  in regards to the Inspec on 
August 8, 2023 of our Ocala, FL facility.  
 
I hope you find these responses and correc ve ac ons sa sfactory.  
 
Please reach out to be directly if you need addi onal informa on or have ques ons.  
 
Thank You,  
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Steve 
 
Steve Barnett 
Vice President  
Compliance & Materials Management  

 EZ on the Earth  
A Lighting Resources Company  
2212 Buffalo Rd. Ste. 210  
Johnson City, TN 37604 
Office: 423-328-7012 
Cell: 423-534-6717 
Steve.barnett@lightingresourcesinc.com 
Web: www.lightingresourcesinc.com  
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